
Newsletter n°3 – May 2023

LIFE STEAM was successfully presented at the BIORESTEC

conference, held in the picturesque setting of Lake Garda. Our team

showcased a poster illustrating the preliminary results of our laboratory

work, carried out in collaboration with CRPA - Centro Ricerche

Produzioni Animali.

These results represent a significant step forward in our commitment

to developing sustainable and innovative solutions for the

management of lignocellulosic residues.

With the data collected, the LIFE STEAM project is now ready to move

on to the next phase: testing our technology on an industrial scale!

The LIFE STEAM project has 
received funding from the 

LIFE Programme of the 
European Union.
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Follow us to stay updated!

https://www.linkedin.com/company/lifesteam/
https://twitter.com/LIFESTEAM19
https://facebook.com/LIFESTEAM19/

